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Communications: (Peter D.) 

Peter DeBisschop will step down as communications chair September 30th. Volunteers will be sought 

to take over the position(s). There are two major tasks: (1) maintaining the website and (2) sending out 

email communications. Email addresses are provided by Elite and the Welcome Committee. Calls for 

volunteers will begin after the April board meeting. 

 

Documents: (Cori W.) 

Documents has provided the Board with its updated drafts of the rules, maintenance standards, collection 

policy and expects that the Board will be spending a substantial amount of time reviewing and amending 

those drafts as it sees fit with the expectation that a vote on the draft rules with changes can happen.  

After that legal notice for notice and comment will need to go out the UO’s for a hearing at a future 

Board meeting.  This should complete the Documents committee’s commitment to updating the 

Community documents.  Cori. 

 

Meeting House:(Roland B.) 

Meeting House committee has nothing to report this month. 

 

Recreation & Social Committee: (Michelle K.) 

There is nothing new to report this month. 

 

Standards: (Brenda N.)  

Standards Committee met on March 1 via Zoom. There were no UOs in attendance. 

Two AAIs were reviewed and approved since the last (Feb. 1) meeting. There were no additional new 

or pending AAIs to discuss at the meeting.  

Respectfully submitted,  

Brenda Nuhfer, Chair 

 

Welcome: (Nina Pelc-Faszcza) 

No report at this time. 


